
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Ongwanada Staff 
 

From: Dr. Lak Chinta 
 

Date: July 3, 2024. 

MEMO 

 

Re: Compliance and Operational Reviews 
 

 
Hi everyone, 
 
I hope you're all doing well. I wanted to give you a heads-up about a couple of 
important upcoming events: 
 
1. Compliance Review for Homes: Please be informed that a compliance review for all 

our homes has been scheduled from July 22 to July 29. This review is crucial for 
ensuring we meet all necessary standards and protocols. Your cooperation during 
this period is greatly appreciated. 
 

2. MCCSS Operational Review Meetings: We're also gearing up for the MCCSS 
operational review meetings, which will be held starting from July 8. These sessions 
will be a mix of in-person and virtual meetings. Your active participation and input 
are key to our ongoing success. 

 
Please mark your calendars accordingly, and if you have any questions or concerns 
before these events, feel free to reach out to me directly. 
 
Thank you all for your hard work and dedication. Let's make these reviews productive 
and successful together! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Lak 
 
--- 
Dr. Lak Chinta, Chief Executive Officer 
Ongwanada 


